
4. QEII PARK ATHLETIC TRACK REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Officer responsible Author
Leisure Manager Alan Direen

The purpose of this report, as a matter of process, is to seek approval to extend the list of selected
tenderers for the QEII Park Athletic Track Replacement Project from two parties to three.  In doing so,
design-build proposals will be received from the three active companies operating in the Australasian
region.  The Council had previously approved AstroTurf Pacific and Mondo Pacific as selected parties.
Approval is now sought to add Balsam Pacific to the list.

Documents are now ready for release to the selected parties.

Recommendation: That Balsam Pacific, AstroTurf Pacific and Mondo Pacific be confirmed as
the selected parties invited to forward design-build proposals to the Council
for the replacement of the QEII Park Athletic Track.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


